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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, November 29, 2010 10:18 AM
To: 'Lee, Nathan'
Cc: Patten, David R.
Subject: RE: Work Plan Addendum Report Submittal Extension for RO 0143, Chevron 9-0020, 1633 

Harrison Street, Oakland 

Hi Nathan, 
Please use this email as approval for an extension to December 15th; it does sound like accessing the well can be difficult. 
Best, 
 
 
Mark Detterman 
Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 
From: Lee, Nathan [mailto:nlee@craworld.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 23, 2010 12:53 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Cc: Patten, David R. 
Subject: Work Plan Addendum Report Submittal Extension for RO 0143, Chevron 9-0020, 1633 Harrison Street, Oakland 
 
Mark,  
 
We were unable to collect a water sample from the newly installed monitoring well MW-17 until October 30th. The City of 
Oakland issued two encroachment permits for the same area on the same day. When Blaine Tech went out to sample the 
well someone else was working in the area and we were unable to access the well. Because we could only work in the 
area on the weekend we could not collect a sample until October 30th.  The lab results were just received recently. CRA 
on behalf of Chevron would like to ask for an extension for the submittal of the Offsite Assessment report to be December 
15, 2010.  
 
Thanks,   
 
Nathan Lee, P.G. 
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA)     
5900 Hollis Street, Suite A 
Emeryville, CA 94608 
   
Phone: 510.420.3333 
Fax: 510.420.9170 
Cell: 510.385.2499 
Email: nlee@CRAworld.com 
  
 


